
 

 
 

18 October 2024 
 

Our Ref: FOI 552 

 

Request 

 

We received your request on 10 October 2024 for the following information: 

 

I would like to request information regarding the scheme that was carried out as to how 

many of the leaseholders the Housing Executive have received payment from in 

relation to the scheme 

 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

 

Our response 

 

I can confirm that the Annadale External Cyclical Maintenance 

Scheme  24.78.0476,  completed works to a total of 88 Leasehold sold flats. 

At today’s date there have been 58 leasehold owners who have made payments either in full 

or partial payments for these scheme costs. 

 

This concludes our response. 

 

  

  




